Dwight Special City Council Minutes
January 8th, 2018

The Dwight City Council met in special session at 7:05 PM on January 8th, 2018 for the
purpose of swearing in new City Council Members. Mayor Galen Johnson presided.
Council members present were Pam Goss, John Traynor and John Talley.

Visitors: Maintenance Manager Donald Glessner and City Clerk Heather Brown.

Council President Pam Goss requested that the elected officials, Jan Davis, Galen
Johnson and John Traynor, read their oaths aloud.

Councilwoman Goss moved to adjourn the meeting. Councilman Talley seconded.
Motion carried 4-0.

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 PM.



